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Where Flonda Begins.



notice
WORKSHOP
The Public Service Grant Staff will have a workshop on Monday, November 18, 2013 at 1:00 p.m. & Friday, November 22, 2013 at 10:00 a.m. to discuss 2014 Public Service Grant Application requirements. The workshop will be held in the 2nd Floor Conference Room of the Historic Springfield Community Learning Center, 1601 North Main Street. This workshop is open to the public and members of the public are invited to attend.

If a person decides to appeal any decision made by the Public Service Grant Council of the City of Jacksonville, with respect to any matter considered at this meeting, that person will need a record of the proceedings, and that for such purpose, that person may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be based.  Fla. Stat. Sec. 286.0105(2007).
For More Information, call 255-8202
